Next Rams Meeting

September 4th 2013

Man it's hot!

3

0

H 2

0

3

ഗ

U G U

The Rams Hor

Is Summer Over?

Field Report

The field is really nice, members are flying and there are no reported problems.

Mark is busy with the new floor under construction for one of our large sheds and the work continues. The plan at hand is to replace the wooden floor with a concrete floor.

Looks like this should be completed very soon and the new floor will make storage more convenient and safe.

Summer,

What

Summer?

The talk about summer being over is just a date on a calendar, with the temperatures reaching 98 plus, it's hard to believe that summer is over, however during the Packer Game on the 29th there was a commercial for a snow blower! Maybe they know something we don't?

Anyway, it's still warm, the Harley event is in town and lot's of events are going on.

If you're not going to fly, stop out to the field and chat with us, always happy to see you.

Over and Out

As our members age some members have fallen away from flying and found a new interest, not because they didn't like R.C. flying, but because of health issues. When that happens we lose touch with them and are sad to hear of their passing.

An example of that is Mel Stein a former Field Manager from 2002 until 2007 who passed away on June 5th of this year at age 81. Mel enjoyed model aviation and was a Professional Woodworker, but age and health issues made it difficult to continue on doing the things he enjoyed. We thank Mel and others like him for their efforts.

Goodbye Old Friend

FLOYD KATZ 84 passed away on July 31st after his battle with kidney cancer claimed his life. I could talk for hours about Floyd and what he meant to the Rams and their members, but those who knew him know what a corner stone he was to The Rams and all of the model aviation community. Many of us wouldn't be flying today if it wasn't for Floyd. So all I can say is "Goodbye Old friend" you'll be missed and remembered for "who you were and what you did to make a difference."



FLOYD R. KATZ

- Need help with your building project? We're here to help!
- Looking for an instructor? We have them, ready and willing to get you started flying, just ask!
- Do you have questions on the club? Simply show up at the meeting and ask any questions you like, hopefully the leadership can answer any questions or concerns you have.